Little Folks School House March 2024 Newsletter

Welcome to March! No one knows what kind of weather is heading our way so for now, please keep sending in warm winter clothing.

We are very excited for March because that means St. Patrick's Day is coming. The children enjoy finding gold chocolate coins, walking into the classroom and finding leprechaun shenanigans and setting leprechaun traps. I'm not sure who has more fun with it, the children or the teachers.



Reminder: When sending in treats, they must be commercially prepared with a label listing the ingredients.

Lunch Update

Unfortunately, we are still experiencing a staff shortage. We will not be able to reinstate our hot lunch program until we hire a couple more staff members. If you know of anyone who would be a good fit, please share them with us.

Until then, please remember that we have to ask you to send in all of the following components in your child's cold lunch: a grain, a protein, a vegetable and a fruit. Please also pack it in a lunch box with an ice pack. If you don't have a lunch box, talk to the office and we can provide you with one.

On Tuesday, March 29th, we have the Easter Bunny coming to visit and take pictures with your child. The times are to be determined.

We need to ask that you respect your contracted drop-off and pick-up times. We schedule our staff according to your times and if you are dropping off earlier or picking up later, it puts us out of ratio which isn't fair to the teachers or the children.

If you need to change your contracted times, just shoot an email to the office and we will be happy to accommodate your needs.

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Have-a-Heart drive. The response was great!

Book orders are due on March 8th. Remember, we earn free books with every order.

We will be closed on Friday, March 29th.

This is our Annual Professional Development
Day as well as Good Friday. This is a paid day
so there will not be any adjustments to your
tuition.

Our classrooms are in need of scrap paper. If your place of employment has an abundance, we would be happy to take it.

Come visit the Kewaskum Library's new space! They are holding a "Pie Social" on March 14th, 4:00-7:00

1225 Fond Du Lac Ave. They will also have hourly raffle drawings.